
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

      

     On Monday, October 31, 2016 we will be celebrating 

Halloween at school.  Due to safety reasons concerning the 

bus we are asking you to do the following with your child: 

 

  1.  A.M. students are to bring their costumes to 

school in a bag and one of the adults will assist them in 

dressing.  They will wear their costumes when they are 

dismissed to go home. 

 

  2.  P.M. students are to wear their costumes to 

school.  Please send a bag to put the costume in, and clothes 

to wear home.  One of the adults will assist the children in 

removing their costumes. 

 

     Thank you for your help and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Kindergarten Teachers 


